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Join Us at Our Annual Meeting 
March 2, 2020

All members are invited to our 69th Annual Meeting, 
which will be held on March 2nd at the VA Medical Center 
Sports Atrium in Building 137. Dinner will be served 
beginning at 5:15 PM, followed by the business meeting. 
Members attending will receive an appreciation gift and 
will be entered in the random drawings for door prizes. 
Reservations are required for members who wish to 
join us for dinner. Call or stop by either Branch to make 
reservations no later than February 6th. 

Now that the holidays are over, did you suddenly realize 
that you may have splurged a little more than you 
planned? If you need help getting back on track, talk to 
one of our Loan Officers today. We may be able to help 
with bill consolidation, lower interest rates, and paying off 
your holidays before it’s time to stuff the stockings again! 
Call us today!

OVERSPEND  
Over the Holidays?

2019 Food Drive Update
The credit union collected food items again this 
year to help Veterans during the holiday season.  
VA Medical Center employees identified those 
in need and distributed food to help make the 
holidays brighter for these Veterans. We appreciate 
everyone who donated to this  
worthwhile project. Our food drive 
kicks off every October, and we  
hope you will join us again next  
year as we continue  to practice  
the credit union philosophy of  
“people helping people.”

Tuscaloosa VA FCU Privacy Notice
Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, 

share, and protect your personal information.  
Our privacy policy has not changed and you may 

review our policy and practices with respect to your 
personal information at WWW.TVACU.COM or we 

will mail you a free copy upon request  
if you call us at (205) 556-7819.



Equal
Opportunity 

LENDER

www.tvacu.com
We do business in accordance with the Federal Fair 

Housing Law and Equal Credit Opportunity Act

On the 2nd Wednesday of every month, both credit union 
branches close early for Staff  Training. 

Main Office - closes at 3:00 PM
Northport Branch - closes at 2:30 PM

For lost or stolen VISA Credit Cards, call 1-800-991-4964.

NOTICE
1098 Mortgage Interest and 1099 

Dividend Statements for 2019 will be 
mailed by January 31, 2020. Please note 
that 1099D is only issued for dividends 

paid in the amount of $10 or more.  

1098 Mortgage Interest Statements are 
only issued for interest received in the 

amount of $600 or more. Members can 
also check Year-To-Date information 

through Teller@Home.

Holiday  
   Closings
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
Monday, January 20

Presidents Day
Monday, February 17

Memorial Day
Monday, May 25

Independence Day
Friday, July 3

Do Your Friends & Family Know What 
Makes a Credit Union Different?
Help Our Credit Union Grow by Inviting  

Your Family to Join Our Family 

Have you ever talked to your friends and family about the credit 
union? Do they know that we have helped many members with their 
financial needs, and we can most likely help them, too! Simply invite 
them to join the credit union! The par value is $5 (which means 
anyone who lives, works, worships, or attends school in Tuscaloosa or 
Sumter County, can open an account with a minimum deposit of $5.)   

Think of us for all your financial needs. We are not for profit, but 
income we earn from interest on loans and other member services  
enables the credit union to pay higher dividends and offer lower loan 
rates. Visit us online at www.tvacu.com for rates and specials! 

MAIN BRANCH
V.A. Medical Center 

(Building 2)
3701 Loop Road East

(205) 556-7819

Office Hours
Monday – Friday 

8:00 am – 4:00 pm
V.A. Payday Fridays 
8:00 am – 5:00 pm

(Drive Thru Only)

NORTHPORT BRANCH
Essex Square  

Shopping Center
(205) 556-4575

Office Hours
Monday – Friday 

9:00 am – 5:00 pm
Drive Thru Open 

Until 5:30 pm

Please notify us in writing if  you move or 
change your phone number!

Do You Have Our App?
Manage your money on the go anytime, 
anywhere with our Mobile App!
Download it (Tuscaloosa VA FCU)  
from the App Store or Google Play!  
With our app, you can:

  •Review your account information 

  •Pay bills

  •Apply for a loan

  •Send money to someone with PayPal 

  •And more!


